
My Trip to Nine PBS



On Saturday, April 12, I will go to Nine
PBS to play and listen to a story called 
We’re Different, We’re the Same

and watch a clip of Carl the Collector.

I can bring a blanket or lovey or toy to
make me feel most comfortable. 

Storytime will be inside Bayer Studio on
Olive Street.  When I go to the entry,

someone will check us in and help us find
where to go for our story.



I will walk past Big Bird, and can
take a picture with him. I will walk

down the ramp, and turn right
when I see the TV.

On my right, there is the 
Anheuser-Busch Community Room. 

If I need to take a break or need a
quiet area, I can go there with my

caregiver at any time.



If I need help, I can talk to anyone in a
Nine PBS shirt. They can help me!

When I enter the Bayer Studio, I can pick an
area on the floor to sit down. 

I can borrow a cushion or a fidget toy and
return it when I am finished.



There will tables inside Bayer Studio and
Studio B that I can explore. 

They will have information and activities. 

I might see coloring pages, learning
blocks, character cut outs, and other

activities. 



When I hear the 5 minute warning, I will find
my seat and use my quiet voice. 

I will hear from friends at Nine PBS and
the St. Louis Public Library



We will sing a song together, then read
We’re Different, We’re the Same.

It teaches us that everyone is the same on
the inside and it’s our differences that

make this wonderful world an interesting
and special place. 

We will sing another song, and hear
someone talk, then we will watch a 

12-minute episode of Carl the
Collector.



When my stories are over, I can keep
exploring the tables until 11 am. 

Then I will leave Nine PBS.

THE END


